
St. Luke Catholic School  
Better Together 

 

School Council Meeting Minutes 
October 24, 2022 

 

Attendance: Erin Crawley, Brenda Watmough, Cathy Hinger, Meghan Ferguson, Carrie Knysh, Sharilynn  
                       Shakeshaft (online), Shannon Blyth (online), Amy Williamson (online), Rebecca Young  
                       (online), Kyla Norris, Shelby Mistecki (online) 
 
Meeting Start Time: 5:36 pm  
 
Prayer & Reflection  

o Opening Prayer – Cathy Hinger 
o Prayer for Ukraine – Sharilynn Shakeshaft 

 
Land Acknowledgement – Done by the students of St. Luke 
 
School Update 
 
Administrative Report – Cathy Hinger & Sharilynn Shakeshaft 
 

• Highlights around St. Luke 
- We held a Mass in the gym on October 20th. The Worship Team sang, and it was nice to be 

able to gather at the school and celebrate with the community. Thank you, Mrs. Shakeshaft, 
for preparing the choir to sing so beautifully. After the Mass, Father Jim went around the 
school and gave each classroom a blessing. 

- The Giving Tree was a success. All items are going to the Hope Mission. Thank you to all who 
donated items. 

 

• Staff Update 
- We welcome Mrs. Melanie Mazurek to the Grade 4 class. She is starting her second week 

and will be with us as long as we need her here.  
 
Upcoming Events 

• October 28 – Halloween Family Dance 

• November 1 & 2 – Three Way Conferences 

• November 4 – Remembrance Day Celebration at 11am. All are welcome! 

• November 7-11 – Fall Break 
 
Teacher’s Corner – Mrs. Sharilynn Shakeshaft 

• Some Classroom and Extra Curricular Highlights: 
- SWAT led by Ms. Evans – Giving Tree, Terry Fox, Healthy Halloween Snacks. 
- The grade three class has been working on Rosaries and learning what each bead means. 
- The grade five class has been doing Orienteering in Alternative Programming for Outdoor 

Education. There have also been Indigenous Games with our Mental Health Capacity 
Builder.  



- The St. Luke Worship Team premier was at the School Mass on October 20th. The girls are 
working very hard and are sounding great. They will have a small part in the upcoming 
Christmas Concert.  

 
Meeting Adjourned: 5:49 pm 

Next Meeting: Monday, November 21 at 6:30 pm  


